
Dear Senior Parents, 
 

It’s time! The yearbook is offering you the opportunity to show your love 
and support with a personal senior ad.  What a great way to let your senior 
know how proud you are of the accomplishments and progress made during the 
years spent at springs!  

Please see the ads in last year’s yearbook if you need ideas. We’ll use 
any photos you send us, along with your message.  
 
Submitting Photos: Our staff will design your ad, but if you have an idea of how 
you would like it done, please mark it on a piece of paper and send it along. We 
can work from digital photos or prints. If you would like to email jpg photos to us, 
the address is hsyearbook@smsacademy.org 
 
Purchasing your senior ad: Send a check to St. Mary’s Springs, or have your 
child give a check to Mrs. Bartel 
 

There are three ad sizes to choose from.  
 

Full-page ………………………….. $180 
Half-page …………………….…….. $110 
Quarter-page…………………….…... $75 
 
 

 Please respond by December 1, 2018! 
  
 If you don’t have time to assemble your photos and message, at least 
reserve space by sending your payment now, and then send the rest at a later 
date.  It’s important for us to know how many pages to save for senior ads.  

 
 

Please send payments and ad content to: 
 
Mrs. Bartel, Yearbook Adviser 
St. Mary’s Springs High School 
255 County Road K 
Fond du Lac, WI 54937 
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